Dr. Carol Montague-Davis Warren County Schools PO Box 110 Warrenton, NC 27589-0110

Dear Superintendent Dr. Carol Montague-Davis,

Greetings from the Department of Public Instruction. We are pleased to offer our congratulations to you and your entire district for your schools' performance during the 2023-24 school year. Enclosed you will find growth award certificates earned by the hard work of your students, educators and administrators.

We are presenting awards for achieving and exceeding expected academic growth under North Carolina's accountability system. In addition to displaying the certificate, schools may obtain a website badge graphic that can be used on the school's website or on printed items (banners, T-shirts) as they choose. To download the badge for growth, based on certificate category, schools may visit: bit.ly/dpigrowthbadges

These awards showcase the dedication to academic achievement in your school system of both students and educators. However you choose to distribute and celebrate these awards, please share the appreciation and congratulations from the entire Department of Public Instruction and the State Board of Education with everyone in your district.

Sincerely,

Catherine Truitt

State Superintendent of Public Instruction

Eric C. Davis Chairman

State Board of Education

Exix C. Dass

#### North Carolina

### **Exceeded Academic Growth Award**

IS PROUDLY PRESENTED TO

# Warren Early College High School

Warren County Schools

for exceeding the goal of expected academic progress for students during the 2023-24 school year.









#### North Carolina **Academic Growth Award**

IS PROUDLY PRESENTED TO

# Warren County High School

Warren County Schools

for achieving the goal of expected academic progress for students during the 2023-24 school year.







